COPY.
RPH itlﬂgh'g %{Bgiﬁtkr ﬂf 5 himﬁng,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.
15th July, 1924.

Dear Sirs,

With reference to your report No. 2382 of survay

held last month on thas Stsam Trawler “BRUTUSY, I have to

| acqualnt you that in reply to snquiry the Surveyors at Genoa
report that the trawling gear has bsen ramoved from the

vessel.

In the circumstances, I have to request that you

will be good enough to 1at me know whethesr and what

altsrations have been effected to this vessel to change

har character from a stesam trawler to some othar service.
I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

. Assistant to the Secretary.

The Surveyors,
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